NOTICE OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE OF THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL OF THE
CITY OF FORSYTH TO DESIGNATE PORTIONS OF KIMBALL STREET AND
HARRIS STREET TO PROCEED IN ONE DIRECTION ONLY, TO PROVIDE AN
EFFECTIVE DATE, AND FOR OTHER PURPOSES RELATED THERETO.

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and Council of the City of Forsyth will
conduct a public hearing and act upon a certain proposed ordinance of the City to
designate portions of Kimball Street and Harris Street in the City as one directional, to
provide for signage and other devices to indicate the direction of travel permitted, to
provide for violations of the ordinance, and to provide an effective date, and for other
purposes related thereto, at 6:00 PM on the 5% day of October, 2020, or as soon
thereafter as the matter may be reached, at City Council Chambers at Alderman Hall
at 5 West Adams Street.

A copy of the proposed ordinance is available for inspection by the public at the
office of the Clerk of the City of Forsyth during regular business hours.

This 8% day of September, 2020.
Mayor and Council of the City of Forsyth

To:  Monroe County Reporter
Date: September 16, 2020

Please publish the attached legal notice in the September 23 and September 30,
2020 issues of the Reporter and bill the costs to the City of Forsyth.

by

C. Robert Melton
Attorney for the City of Forsyth
478 994-5171

ce; Mrs. Janice Hall
Forsyth City Manager

Judy Edge
City of Forsyth

Regina Ivie
Clerk, City of Forsyth



